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Dear Parents & Families, 
Thank you to everyone for their 

continued work with their children at 
home over the past week. Our overall 
school application and performance has 
been outstanding, with our students 
successfully answering just over 390,00 
questions over the past 18 days of 
Learning from Home! 

Class teachers have been making 
contact with families by phone over the 
past two weeks on the day they are 
scheduled for onsite supervision and will 
continue to do so throughout the term. 
The purpose of the call is to touch base 
regularly with families and give a little 
feedback on their child’s performance. 
Please remember that your child’s class 
teacher is also available online daily 
between 9.00am and 3.30pm, with the 
details on the front of their weekly 
schedule. They will be happy to assist you 
with any questions about your child’s 
learning. 

Miss Nguyen, Miss Kent and Miss 
Penzo continue to work behind the scenes 
on our YouTube Learning Channel 
creating instructional and practice videos 
focussing on the M100+ words, 2 – 5 
syllable words, various digraphs, spelling 
lessons, multiplication facts, and online 
Masses. Access to the channel and 
activities will appear on your child’s 
weekly schedule as appropriate to their  
learning, but if you are interested in 
checking out the channel you can view or 
subscribe  to our learning channel at: 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCY
NzWrC-rRpll11wQVfYA1Q/featured .  

 Prep 2021 applications closed last 
Friday, May 1. At this point in time, we are 
going to offer places as planned in June 
based on the enrolment criteria meaning 
that siblings will have 1st preference, 
children of Parish Catholics have 2nd 
preference, children of neighbouring 
Parish Catholics have 3rd preference, 
children of other Christian denominations 

have 4th preference, and children of no 
religious denomination have 5th 
preference. Places will be offered in the 
order applications were received by the 
school for preferences 2 - 5. 

This Sunday we celebrate Mother’s 
Day. It is going to be a little strange for 
many of us as we maintain social 
distancing as nothing can match a 
mother’s touch, but I hope that all mum’s 
are still spoiled by their family. 

 
To assist families in preparing for 

the week, all work is posted weekly on 
Sunday evening  around 6.00pm on  our   
School app and our School website under 
the Learning from Home tab at:          
https://www.olwkingsbury.catholic.edu.a
u/news-events/learning-from-home/ 

Please keep the pictures coming in 
weekly by email to me or your class 
teacher as they are a great inspiration to 
both the staff and school families.   

Have a great week! 
Kevin Burke 

 

WORD OF THE WEEK 
Congratulations to everyone who 

found out that lest means ‘with the 
intention of preventing ‘ or ‘to avoid the 
risk of’.  

Our word for this week is:   

SEQUESTER 

Find out it’s meaning and origin 
and see if you can add this word to your 
vocabulary over the next week!  
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Learning from Home Week 3 Photos 



 3 

 


